
The 2022 United Soccer of Auburn Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday, November 13 at 6:00PM.  We will once again be 
having this at Chuck’s Steakhouse in Auburn.  Food will be served. In addition to information regarding our Annual General Meeting 

below, we would like to treat this as an evening of coach appreciation.  More details to be shared soon. 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) is held to hear the reports of the Board of Directors and Program Managers, review the 
Corporation's financial reports and to conduct other Corporation business as is deemed necessary. AGM is one of two corporate 
meetings held each year along with the June Special Corporate Meeting. Elections for various Board positions are also held at these 
meetings.   
 

The primary business at this year's AGM will be elections for the following Board positions up for 2-year terms in 2022: 

• Vice President 
• Treasurer 
• Registrar 
• Equipment Coordinator 

Anyone in good standing with USA (as well as with MAYS, Mass Youth Soccer (MYSA), and US Youth Soccer) may be nominated 
for a position. You do not need to be a coach to be on the board and can self-nominate for any of these positions. For job 
descriptions, go here. 

All coaches from the prior calendar year in good standing are considered voting members, and may cast a vote at these meetings for 
Board positions and any other voting items on the agenda. 
 
Each team is limited to 2 votes, so if there are more than two coaches from one team planning to attend, you will need to decide 
which two will vote. If there is a dispute, the Director of Programs will make the final decision, per our bylaws (though no one can 
remember this actually ever happening). 
 
If you would like to run for any open position, or nominate someone for a position, please reply to this e-mail or 
email president@usauburn.com and/or secretary@usauburn.com by October 30, 2022. 
 
Please remember to mark your calendars for Nov 13; we would like to see as many coaches as possible attend the meeting.  
 

Thank You 
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